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greetings,  

i am writing in support of hb4083- the coal act. i can hardly believe i or anyone else 

has to give voice to pulling the plug on coal investment but such is the complex web 

we have all trapped ourselves in. it's not news that the energy sector would not make 

a dime without public subsidies and yet no one wants to give up there place of 

perceived economic stability that business as usual provides. i understand. that is 

why i write asking those that carry my voice in our state to be brave and break with 

business as usual. it is only a matter of time before the economics of the energy 

sector shift and those investments that support our state are devalued if they are not 

changed. that's enough rant 

thanx for your time 

dwayne hedstrom 

4823 ne 72nd ave  

portland or 97218  


